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Limpopo police pleads with public to assist in finding a 21-year-old missing man 
 
02 November 2019 
 
POLOKWANE: The South African Police Service in Seshego outside Polokwane 
are investigating a case of a missing person, following the disappearance of man 
aged 21. 
 
It is alleged that on Thursday, 31 October 2019 at about 17:35, Justice 
Ramashiya, residing in Seshego Zone 2, was with his friends when they were 
allegedly chased by a group of unknown people travelling in a Combi, while they 
were at Bloodriver Letsokoane village. 
 
During this incident, the group of friends ran into different directions and since 
then, Justice did not return home. The next day, one of his friend visited his 
home to check on him, but he was surprised when he realised that Justice did 
not arrive back home. 
 
He then explained to Justice's parents about the incident. They then tried to 
search for him around Seshego and nearby areas and contacted him on his 
cellphone but it was off and not located. The matter was reported to the police 
today. 
 
He was last seen wearing a blue jersey, black jean and black sneakers. 
 
The police Search and Rescue Team and the K9 Unit were since activated. 
 
The investigations and searches are still underway. 
 
Anyone who knows the whereabouts of this missing man should contact 
Constable Alli Maluleke on 061 445 7602 or Crime Stop on 08600 10111 or the 
nearest Police Station. 
 
Ends 
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